
 

 

 

NOTICE OF AWARD 
 
 

21 July 2020 
 
 
MS. ANNA MARIE M. ESBOBAR 
General Manager  
Power House Pest Control Services 
2422 R. Fernandez St. Gagalangin 

Tondo, Manila 
     
Dear Ms. Escobar: 
 
This is to advise you that upon the recommendation of the Philippine Guarantee 
Corporation Bids and Awards Committee, the contract for the procurement of pest 
control services for one (1) year is awarded to Power House Pest Control Services in 
the amount of Two Hundred Ten Thousand Seven Hundred Seventy Seven Pesos 
(PhP210,777.00.00), inclusive of all applicable taxes.  
 
 
Very truly yours, 

 
ALBERTO E. PASCUAL 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


